
The Creative Placemaking subcommittee of the ACC meet recently and I would like to share a 
brief report with you for the agenda of our upcoming ACC meeting: 
 
Creative Placemaking: 
Members of the Creative Placemaking subcommittee (Matt Klooster (chair), Heather Lawrenz, 
Teresa Jensen, Greg Siems, and Juliane Shibata) met on February 25th (5-6PM) to discuss past 
accomplishments and a plan for future goals. The group worked to define creative-placemaking 
and how it has been achieved historically.  We identified potential future projects and began a 
discussion of desired outcomes.  Important community partnerships and stakeholders were 
identified as well as potential collaborations within the ACC subcommittees and between the 
ACC and city organizations.  The subcommittee plans to meet again in March to further define 
our goals and future plans.  
 
All my best, 
 
Matt  
 
 


